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 Diary Dates: 

 
 
 

Children break up for 
half term 
12/2/20 
 
 
INSET Days 
13/2/20 
14/2/20 
 
 
Parents Evenings 
Tues 10/03/20 
Thurs 19/03/20 
 
 
Parent/Pupil Mornings 
 
Y6    03/02/20 
Y5    04/02/20 
Y4    05/02/20 
Y3    06/02/20 
Y2    07/02/20  
Y1    10/02/20 
Rec  11/02/20 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 
Welcome back to school and to this week’s newsletter! 

 

A big welcome back to Miss Murrell who has returned from her maternity leave - 

it has been great having her back in school.  

 

Lego 
Any donations of unwanted Lego would be gratefully received by Lego Club. 

 

Clubs 
Clubs that are run by school staff will begin next week. If you have requested a 

place at any of these clubs (with the exception of Splash Art), your child has a 

place as no clubs were oversubscribed this half term. 

 

Please pick-up your child from the following exits at 4pm after each club: 

 

Day  Year Group & Club  Where to collect from 

 

Monday Year 1/2 Animation Club Usual Year 1/2 exit 

Monday Reception Lego Club  Usual Reception exit 

Monday KS2 Guitar Club  Lower doors onto playground 

 

Tuesday Year 3/4 Board Games Year 5 Classroom onto playground 

Tuesday Year 5/6 Board Games Year 6 Classroom onto playground 

 

Friday  Year 5/6 Book Club  Year 6 Classroom onto playground 

Friday  KS2 Football   From school field 

 

This term we will be once again running parents/pupil mornings, which were 

incredibly successful the last 2 terms. There will also be 2 parents’ evenings. The 

dates for these are indicated in our diary dates column.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 


